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Heard about town. 

Or 

Upcoming events. 

REMEMBER!!!!!! Our next meeting is 
Wednesday September 14th 

 
August 25 – 28 Brooklyn Fair, Brooklyn 
Fairgrounds, Brooklyn 
 
Sept 2, 3, 4 & 5 The Woodstock Fair “Always 
Labor Day Weekend".  Woodstock Fairgrounds 
South Woodstock 
 
Sept 23rd, -- By Land and By Sea – 25th annual 
Antique Motor Vehicle Show, Mystic Seaport 
(letter and entry form at the end of the 
newsletter 
 

 

Ray and Laura Gravelin attended an event in Lennox 
Massachusetts called "Horsepower meets Horse Power". 
   It was held at Orleton Farm by the Colonial Carriage & 
Driving Society.  Besides several horses with carriages there 
was about 70+ automobiles from the brass era to 1980. 
Free admission for autos. 
 
 Inside the program was an interesting article about a 
patented invention from 1899 to help prevent horses from 
being frightened by motorcars.⁹ 
 
Don't bother looking for one, as they were never produced. 
 



 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

        

 

     

 

 

 

 

   

Mac has some Model A parts for sale, and is looking for a left front door for a 30 – 31 Model A pickup.  Mac can 
be reached at (860) 928-5613  

Harold Bishop still has the following excess inventory of parts that are believed to be for a TT.  He is 
asking Best Reasonable Offer, and for now inquiring calls can be made to Jack at (860) 818-0672 

TT wheels, a Warford transmission and a TT rear end. 

If anyone is looking for a rolling chassis with an engine and some sheet metal (fenders, splash skirts & running 
boards), contact Ned Lloyd  



 

        Continuing to share some excerpts from this early “Cyclopedia”…..  I think it is an interesting perspective from the 
time when the Model T Ford was truly cutting edge technology and just starting to roll out of the factory as the latest in 
modern technology. 

 

 

 



 



 

To be continued. 



Ray Gravelin came across this treasure and thought it might be helpful to pass 
along for those struggling with the cost of maintaining their T’s.   

 

 

 



These are some great pictures Ray purchased a few years back during an Old Car Festival at Greenfield 
Village. 

 

 

 

 

 



It looks like a very nice time was had at We Like It ice cream in Pomfret.  Some nice cold 
ice cream would have been very welcome that day!    

         

    

 

Hmmm, …. Who let that A sneak in ??? 

Hahahaha……. 

 

 

 

I would like to call out a special THANK YOU!!! To both Ray 
Gravelin and Martin Peterson for their continuing contributions to 
the newsletter! 

   We welcome contributions from our club members!  If you 
enjoy a day out and happen to take some pictures feel free to 
email them in and just let me know what you did and I will be 
glad to share your time with the group. 


